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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washiagton, DC 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. Harold R. Denton
Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: Beaver Valley Power Station - Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-412
Alternate Pipe Break Design Criteria and Safety Balance for
Elimination of Large Primary Loop Pipe Ruptures

SSFERENCES: 1. NRC Generic Letter 84-04 dated 2/1/84
2. DLC Letter 2NRC-4-017 dated 2/24/84
3. HRC Letter to DLC dated 4/10/84
4. DLC Letter 2NRC-4-07]1 dated 5/31/84
Gent lemen:

In support of our request for exemption to General Design Criterion
4 (R.ference 2), this 'stter transmits five (5) copies of both proprietuary
(WCAP-10565) and non-proprietary (WCAP-10564) versions of the '"Technical
Bases for Eliminating Large Primary Loop Rupture as the Structural Design
Basis for Beaver Valley Unit 2."

As item | contains information proprietary to Westinghouse Electric
Corporation, it is supported by an affidavit signed by Westinghouse, the
owner of the information. The affidavit sets forth the basis on which the
information may be withheld from public disclosure by the Commission and
addresses with specificity the considerations listed in paragraph (b)(4) of
Section 2.790 of the Commission's regulations.

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the information
which is proprietary to Westinghouse be withheld from public disclosure in
accordance with 10CFR Section 2.790 of the Commission's regulations. Cor-
respondence with respect to the proprietary aspects of the Application for
Withholding or the supporting Westinghouse affidavit should reference CAW-
84-53, and should be addressed to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager, Regulatory &
Le 'slative Affairs, Westingnouse Electric Covporation, P.0. Box 355,
PiiLtsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230,

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please con-
tact this office,

DUQUESNE LIGHT COMPANY
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Enclosures

cc: Mr. G, W. Knighton, Chief (w/o enc)
Ms. M. Ley, Project Manager (w/o enc)
Mr. A, E. Licitra, Project Manager (w/o enc)
Mr. G. Walton, NRC Resident Inspector (w/o enc)




